Intended Audience: Preschool Supervisors

This meeting will provide preschool supervisors with
information regarding indicator 12 and
Disproportionality. The Ohio Department of
Education will be available for any questions that
pertain to Step Up to Quality and licensing. We will
also be providing other resources, information, and
updates relevant to early childhood. Finally, we will
engage in some regional collaboration.


http://www.sstregion12.org/
http://ann.rentsch@mvesc.org/

